
 

Administrative Services Committee 

Meeting Date: Tuesday, June 10, 2025 

Emergency – Central Services Administration Building Sewer Lines 

Department: Central Services Department 

Presenter: Ron Lampkin 

Caption: Receive as information the emergency request for the lining and replacement of 

the sewer lines located at the Central Services Administration Building in the 

amount of $86,512.00 by Avrett Company, Inc. 

Background: Sewage was backing up into the Central Services Administration Building, 

causing a health and safety issue due to unsanitary conditions. It was of utmost 

importance this situation was addressed in order to prevent further health and 

safety risks. Avrett Company, Inc. was contacted on an emergency service basis 

to clear and assess the sewer lines. Following the cleaning and video of the lines 

during the service call, it was found that the sewer pipes would require lining 

and replacement. 

Analysis: Avrett Company, Inc. is performing the corresponding work. 

Financial Impact: $86,512.00, SPLOST VIII 

GL: 330-05-1120/53.19120 

JL: 225-05-2132/53.19120 

Alternatives: A – Receive as information 

B – Do not receive as information 

Recommendation: Receive as information the emergency request for the lining and replacement of 

the sewer lines located at the Central Services Administration Building in the 

amount of $86,512.00 by Avrett Company, Inc. 

Funds are available 

in the following 

accounts: 

$86,512.00, SPLOST VIII 

GL: 330-05-1120/53.19120 

JL: 225-05-2132/53.19120 

 


